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March 14th 2017.
At the 11th hour the Mount Beauty Music Festival has been rescued 
with a group of passionate volunteers to the rescue. The committee 
are now preparing to present a festival similar to previous years in 
late April 2019. With a full weekend jammed packed with music, 
markets, food and fringe style events. Held at three venues central 
to Mount Beauty. The committee members are all local residents 
with a vast background in music, radio,arts, and event 
management. It is an important festival not just for tourism but also 
our community. We plan to get our community groups involved, and 
provide entertainment for the whole family. The Alpine Shire have 
been very supportive, and we have received many letters of support 
from local groups to assist us with our future plans. ‘ We are very 
excited, we know there is a huge amount of work involved, but this 
is a great opportunity to show the community what we can achieve 
in a regional town.’ said Jocelyn Scherf President.
If you would like more information keep up to date on our Facebook 
page.


